
Charity Christmas
Jumper Sale



Do you have any good quality Christmas jumpers lurking in your cupboards and

drawers? Are they too small for your little people? Or do you wear the same
jumper year on year and want to change your style this Christmas? 



       We are looking for donations of good quality, clean Christmas jumpers,           

t-shirts and dresses (children and adult sizes).



Please send in any donations to school by Monday 5th December. 



We will then hold a sale straight after school  on Monday 5th December where
you will be able to make a donation to Compton Care to purchase any of the

donated jumpers. 


